Kindergarten Newsletter
December

This year is going by so fast! We are
learning so much and building great
friendships here in Kinderqgarten. We have
2 more weeks of school and then will be
half way through our year!

Holiday Breakfast

Our Holiday Breakfast will be the morning of December I5th. Keep
an eye out for a sign up form to bring items in for the breakfast,
from your child's teacher.

Here’s What We’re Learning This Month:

Reading- We will be learning how the illustrations or pictures in a
text are related to the text. Students will also be able to identify
the beginning, middle and end of a story.

Math-We are learning about the teen numbers. We will also be
looking at a hundreds grid and will be able to identify different
patterns we notice to help us understand counting.

writing- We are going to start opinion writing. We will be able to
create an opinion about something and explain our opinion.



Science- Students have been working on sorting different objects
based on different characteristics. We will also be starting to learn
about living and nonliving things.

Important Upcoming Dates:

December 2nd- Winter Fest 5:30-7:30pm

December I15th- Kindergarten Holiday Breakfast

December 15th- Talent Show-Primary Grades

1:20-2:55
December 16th- Teacher Duty Day-NO SCHOOL
December 19th-January 2nd Winter Break- NO SCHOOL

January 3rd- First day back to school after winter break



